
"Holes In 1":  Some "Fun Facts" for the Olivas 

Srs  (As of Oct. 23, 2023) 

  

1. As of Oct. 23, 2023, we now have had “61” Members record 

    a Hole in 1 during Tournament Play since we first   

    began keeping a record in 1999. (A total of 24 years  

    so far) 

  

2. Most Hole in 1’s during Olivas Srs. Tournament Play: 

    a. Robert Skillin:  4 

    b. Dean Immel:     3 

    c. Mike Knight      3 

  

3. 7 of our Members have recorded 2 Holes in 1: 

    a. Herb Rose,, 

    b. Alan McIntosh 

    c. Peter Churchill 

    d. Jeff Davies 

    e. Bob Lombardi 

    f.  Mike Young 

    g. Lloyd Arnett 

     

4. We have had back to back Holes in 1,  7 Times!! 

    a. Jeff Davies           Oct. 14, 2013 

        Jeff Davies           Oct. 21, 2013 

    b. Rick Underwood  Aug. 17, 2015 

        Bob Lombardi      Aug. 24, 2015 

    c. Lloyd Arnett         Sept. 18, 2017 

        Del Hanson          Sept. 25,2017 

    d. Dean Immel         June 18, 2018 

        Robert Skillin      June 25, 2018 

    e. Shea Shafer         Feb. 19, 2019 

        Dan Turner           Feb. 25, 2019  

    f.  Robert Skillin       Aug. 17, 2020 

        Hugh Clabaugh    Aug. 24, 2020   

    g. Pete Cosenza       Feb. 6, 2023  

        Lloyd Arnett         Feb. 13, 2023 

  

5. We had 2 Hole in 1’s on the same day Twice: 

    a.  Dec. 26, 2022           b. Aug. 28th, 2023 



         Allen Latorre #5           Pete Althof #5 

         John Palmer #17         Tom Bruce  #5 

                                             

6. Number of Holes in 1 per par 3: (Tournament Play) 

    a. #5:     18   

    b. #8:       9 

    c. #13:     6 

    d. #17:   21 

    e. Old Olivas:  3  

    f.  Buena: 1 

    g. River Ridge: 2 

  

7. How often is a Hole in 1 made? (updated 2023) 

    a. National Average: (Approx) 1 Hole in 1 for every 3500 rounds  

    b. Olivas Srs (Approx): 1 Hole in 1 for every 2100 rds. 

        (24 yrs x 52 wks x 100 rds/wk divided by 61 H in 1’s =)  

  

                            “These Guys Are Good”!! 
 


